
 

 

  

Port of Long Beach (POLB) is in the process of finding and/or 
improving a new oversized and overweight route between the Port and 
various destinations, including City of Los Angeles. POLB has 
concluded a study of two potential routes and would like to present 
them to our stakeholders. 
  

 Subject: San Pedro Bay Oversized and Overweight Truck Route 
Improvement 

 Date/Time: March 18, 2020/10:00am-Noon 
 Location: 725 Harbor Plaza, Long Beach – POLB Maintenance 

Division Ground Floor Conference Room 
 Parking: Park outside fenced area and enter at Pedestrian Gate 

- Map 
 
Agenda: 

1. Introductions 
2. Project Background 
3. Proposed Alternatives and Study Assumptions 
4. Q&A / Group Discussion 
5. Next Steps 
6. Adjourn 

 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/fb8f0357301/7b86670b-f79a-4e20-829c-d3a79fe9049f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/fb8f0357301/7b86670b-f79a-4e20-829c-d3a79fe9049f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/fb8f0357301/b2e2ec1e-5999-4ce7-b41b-eabfcc9d83d1.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/fb8f0357301/30bc6ade-14c1-4a7d-8f3e-3a1eb76ab946.pdf

